
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…09.05.23 
 

 
Maths 

 
In Maths this week, we will be learning about fractions. We will be thinking about what half 

means and exploring this practically through shape.   

 

We will also be thinking about finding a half of a quantity and beginning to introduce the 

children to what a quarter is. 

 

English  
This week in school we will innovating our own story based upon a video called, ‘Taking Flight.’ 

 

We will spend next week planning and rehearsing our stories ready to write them in the 

following week. 

 

Phonics  

This week we will be thinking about: 

GPC’s – oo oo ue ew u-e or ir ur ow ou oi ea th er ou ir oy ay sh i-e 

Focus GPC – ea (head) ir (bird) ou (cloud) oy (toy)  

Tricky Words – any many who whole two 

 

Topic  

 
In History we will be thinking about the famous aviators Hilda Hewlett and Amy Johnson. 

We will be learning about why they are significant historical figures and what they achieved 

within their lifetimes. 

 

In Art, we will be adding collage to our starry night pictures. 

 

In Computing, we will continue to our maze explorers unit.  

 

In PSHE we will be thinking about our relationships with other people and how important it is to 

respect others and their boundaries. 

 



 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

Homework 

 

Please revise the phonics from this week and look at the alien words 

encouraging your child to blend as they read aloud. 
 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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